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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Open Afternoon 
Thank you to all those parents and carers who were able to visit Hainford for our Open afternoon. From 
catapults to performances, there was a huge amount of fantastic work to celebrate. It was lovely to be able 
to share all of the children’s successes with the school community. 
 
Children’s Books 
Please can you send your child in on Monday with a strong bag so that they can take many of this year’s 
schoolbooks home to you.  
 
Final Assembly 
We invite parents of our yr6 leavers to come and share memories of the children’s time at Hainford and 
celebrate their achievements. The assembly will start at 9:15am at Hainford church and finish 
approximately at 9:50am. 
 
Return to school, teacher parent meetings 
On the afternoons of Monday 1st September and Tuesday 2nd September, 1:30 to 3:30 there will an 
opportunity to meet with your child’s new class teacher ahead of the beginning of term. If you would like 
to do so, then please contact the school office in the usual way to arrange an appointment time. 
 
Celebrate Creativity at the Horstead Open Studios this weekend 
Art from local artists and craftspeople including printing from class 3 here at Hainford Primary school, will 
be available to view this weekend at the above event. Today we arranged our Gelli printing in Horstead 
church ahead of the event. We hope that some of you will be able to visit.  
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School  
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 

Newton Road 
Hainford 

NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 

Email:office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk         
Telephone:  01603 898359 

www.harnserfed.co.uk 

‘Part of the Harnser Federation’ 
www.harnserfed.co.uk  
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Staffing 
I would like to thank Miss Woods for all her amazing work in class 3 and wish her all the best for her new 
life in the USA. I would like to welcome back Mrs Grigg from her maternity leave. 
I would like to confirm with you next year’s planned school staffing structure. 
 
Class 1: Miss Gower, Kathryn with some initial support from Kelly 
Class 2: Mrs Watts and Lisa 
Class 3:  Mrs Grigg, Miss Brown and Kelly 
Morning split will be: Yr4&5: English and Maths with Mr Cross,   Yr6 English and Maths with Mrs Grigg 
 
 

 
The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun activity programme provides holiday activities for children and young people 
aged 5-16 (or 4 if your child is slightly younger but in school) throughout the holidays. 
Those who claim means-tested free school meals can claim free spaces on the activities, whilst paid spots 
are available on many activities for those who don't. Please use the link below to see what activities are 
being run this summer and to book. 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/bignorfolkholidayfun 
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Let’s Celebrate 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Allison Performance Award: Alfie, for great acting in the year 6 movie  

 

Britcher Compassion Award: Ayesha for always supporting and looking after peers and classmates. 

 

Mrs Crooke Art Award: Clara, for fantastic artwork over the year 

 
Housepoints: Congratulations to Yellow house for winning this half-term’s housepoint award. Your VIP Day 
will be on Monday 21st July 2025. 

 
 

Summer Term 2025  
21st Yellow VIP Day for winning this half term’s housepoints 
21st Children to be able to take their exercise books – please provide a strong bag 
22nd Final Day 
22nd Leaver’s assembly at 9:15am at All Saints Church – families of yr6 leavers welcome 

Summer Holidays 
 

September 2025 
Mon 1st INSET school not open to pupils. Return to school, teacher parent meetings 1:30 to 3:30pm 
Tues 2nd INSET school not open to pupils. Return to school, teacher parent meetings 1:30 to 3:30pm 
 
Wed 3rd School reopens to all for the start of the autumn term 

Thank you for all your support! 

18th July Head of School 
Award 

Class 1 Gilby – for a great attitude, progress and a good friend 

Class 2 Evelyn B – for a great attitude and progress 

Class 3 
 

Isobel – an excellent attitude, being a great team 
leader and progress in all curriculum areas 


